SEPTEMBER 2020
CLASSROOM NEWS

Ms. Evelyn – Music
Welcome to Grace Episcopal School Music class. This will be my 23rd year working with great families and kids at Grace Episcopal School.  It is great to be part of such a wonderful Christian environment.   I am very excited about the new school year.  In music class my primary goal is to make sure the children are enjoying themselves.  While having fun, there are many things we can learn such as:

· Rhythm: clapping, marching, and with instruments

· Listening Skills

· How to make our own music

· Sound Awareness

· Movement and Coordination

· Music Appreciation

Listening to music can boost memory, attention, motivation and learning. We will be singing lots of fun songs, some old familiar ones and some new ones. Please feel free to stop by any class day and join our fun.  If you would like a copy of the song lyrics, let me know (admin@graceschool1992.org), and I will send one home with your child.  I’m looking forward to a new and exciting year.

Make a joyful noise to the Lord, all the earth; break forth into joyous song and sing praises. Psalm 98:4

Ms. Andrea – Primary 
Hello! I am so excited to be a part of the Grace School family and want to welcome you to our class. I am looking forward to lots of fun in the upcoming months. This month we will explore our school and make lots of new friends. We will focus on the color red and learn all about circles. We will learn about our feelings and how to express ourselves. We will learn how to use the items in our classroom, how to say our prayers at lunch and how to share space with our classmates. 
There may be some tears at drop off; this is normal, it takes time to get used to being at school. Some will just say "BYE" and won't look back. Some may settle and then be unsettled, and then settle again. Such is the life of a two- year old! We will take each day as it come and roll with it! 
Our Fruit of the Spirit this month is: Patience. Patience is the capacity to accept or tolerate delays, trouble, or suffering without getting angry or upset. Being patient with ourselves and others is so important and is best taught through modeling. 
This year is going to be different in so many ways. We will do things we have never had to do before. We will not be able to do some things we have enjoyed doing in the past. However, with grace, diligence and understanding we can make this a successful year! I look forward to working with you and your children. 
Ms. Gigi – Pre-K 3’s
Welcome to another school year at Grace Episcopal School!  Although this is my first year working as a teacher here, I am very familiar with what is expected when you teach children.  I was a Christian Education Director in Austin and then Comanche for many years before moving to Georgetown.

My class will focus on motivating every child and making them feel welcome.  Hopefully we will learn about the gift of new friends, sharing, listening and being kind to each other.  We will also spend time on colors, shapes, numbers, and the alphabet.  There will be singing, laughing, time spent outside enjoying nature, and of course lots of books read together.  We will also do some very basic Yoga for exercise.  Here’s to a great school year together!





My September Happy Birthdays go to:

Wyatt  15th
Max 28th
Ms. Debra – Pre-K 3’s
Welcome to the first month of school. I can’t wait to see your children grow and mature throughout the year.

This month we will be working on our school rules, classmates’ names and getting into the routine of school. We will be making placemats for lunch and doing first week of school crafts.  This month the color red, the shape circle, and the letters A & B will be covered. Our nursery rhyme for the month will be “Humpty Dumpty”.

We’ll be doing a monthly science experiment, starting next month. I’ll be letting you know all information in my daily emails.  

Happy September birthday to Will on the 30th!!!

.

Ms. Kim – Pre-K 4’s
Welcome to school everyone! I am so excited to be your teacher this school year!

This month we will begin with a focus on learning our rules, routines and getting to know one another. We will also be talking about our families and celebrating how God made all our families (big and small). Please print or email me a family picture that we can leave on our wall as we talk about our families. The last week of the month we will explore plants and have some fun garden activities. 

Thursday September 24th is our first Letter Bag day and what that means is that your child will look around your house for something that begins with the letter of the week (the first one is L) and they will bring that item in a bag on Thursday and get to tell the class all about their item. This is a great way for you to reinforce the sound at home with your child and a great way to get them talking in front of a group at school. Thursday October 1st, will be the second letter bag and the letter will be F.

Most importantly we have TWO special Birthdays in September! Bentlee and Teddy are both turning 5 this month! Happy Birthday! 

Ms. Kara -  Pre-K 4’s
September is going to be so much fun; I am so excited to get this school year going!   We will be busy!  We will start off the year by learning how to write the letters ‘L’, ‘F’, ‘E’ and ‘H’ and  exploring books.  The children will also learn about mathematical concepts and numbers.  We are going to learn about identifying feelings.  Homemade playdough will be our cooking lesson for this month. Our science lessons will focus on observing plant life and caring for pets.
Callaway Bustos celebrated turning 4 on September 3rd, so we will definitely celebrate even though it is a bit late.
Ms. Ellen – Kindergarten

Summer is rapidly ending, and the excitement of fall is in the air. I have been blessed to have your child for class this year at GES. My name is Mrs. Andreasen, but I like to be called “Miss Ellen”. My teaching experience spans 27 years, 11 of those as a kindergarten teacher. I have also taught 1st and 2nd grades. This year will have many exciting surprises and much fun for our class. Those surprises include making a special alphabet art book, exploring reading through the Starfall Reading, Math skills using Abeka materials, learning handwriting skills, and having just plain fun as we learn these important skills. Along with academic skills we will focus on developing and expanding social skills, confidence, and getting ready for our biggest goal: being ready for first grade! Each day we will have a visit from “Buddy” or “Bonnie” Bear and we will discover hidden surprises in their backpacks. We will develop spiritual growth through daily prayers, devotions, and favorite childhood Bible stories. Each day your child will have opportunities to “earn” coins that can be traded for “Treasure Box” goodies. I am looking forward to working with your child as they grow academically, socially, and spiritually this school year.

 

This year I am blessed to have six little learners. My busy little learners this year are: Greta, Audrey, Amalia, Trent, Charles, and Peter.

 

FRUIT OF THE SPIRIT

PATIENCE
Psalm 37:7-9 “Be still before the LORD and wait patiently for him…….. but those who wait for the LORD shall inherit the land.”
Ecclesiastes 7:8 “Better is the end of a thing than its beginning, and the patient in spirit is better than the proud in spirit.”

1 Corinthians 13:4 “Love is patient and kind; love does not envy or boast; it is not arrogant.”

2 Timothy 2:24 “And the Lord's servant must not be quarrelsome but kind to everyone, able to teach, patiently enduring evil…”

Hebrews 6:12 “..so that you may not be sluggish, but imitators of those who through faith and patience inherit the promises.”

Luke 8:15 “As for that in the good soil, they are those who, hearing the word, hold it fast in an honest and good heart, and bear fruit with patience.”
